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The Oast,  
Newsletter 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  

Joyce 2nd 

Margaret  10th 

Gordon  14th 
 

   

 



 

What we got up to in February 

February 6th, we had Kevin singing to us  

  

On Valentines Day we decorated cupcakes … 

 

 



 

..and we listened to Leo and his guitar

 

On the 15th we had Peter sing to us …

 

 

 



We also did Pizza toppings this month … 

 

 

 

 



 

We played games … 

 

 

 



On 19th David entertained us …

 
 

We had our regular seated exercises… 

 

 

 

 



And on 23rd we were treated to a display of Irish Dancing …. 

 

  

 

 



 

Weekly visits continued  from our hairdressers and Benjy the Therapy dog  

and we saw a lot of animals with Naomi .. 

 

 



 

We celebrated 3 birthdays in February….

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We proudly awarded Kayce with employee of the 

month … 

 

 

 

Congratulations Kayce! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

What we look forward to in March:  

 

 6th, John Boyd seated fitness 

 6th Kevin Walsh singing 

 17th Seated exercises 

 18th Naomi and her animals 

 22nd Peter will sing for us  

 25th Leo and his guitar 

 

 

 

 

 


